
PUBLIC NOTICE
The City of Cochran Planning and Zoning 

Commission will consider a request from the 
property owner to rezone property at 149 Eleventh 

Street from R-1 to R-2.
The Public hearing will be held on November 13 at 

5:00 PM at the Community Center.
The recommendation of the Planning & Zoning 

Commission will then be considered by the Cochran 
City Council at a future meeting.


